Celebrate Catholic Schools Week
January 30-February 4, 2022

We hope you will consider
Southington Catholic School for your
children. We have openings in Pre-K3,

Pre-K 4, and Kindergarten through Grade 8

Q&A in the school gym
Monday, January 31st from 5:00-5:30pm
Tuesday, February 1st from 6:00-6:30pm

We hope you will join us!

jmessina@southingtoncatholicschool.org

(860)628-2485
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